Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, September 17, 2014 8:29 AM

To: '‘Morgan, Joe'

Cc: Mike Stafford (mikestafford@chevron.com); Steve Gwin (GWST@chevron.com);
Pilachowski, Christine; Wiraatmadja, Vicky; Horwath, Robert

Subject: RE: CPL Sunol, CA Site

Joe,

For clarification, ACEH is not requesting sampling of the monitoring wells 12 through 15 along Calaveras Road since
current groundwater conditions are unlikely to have changed from previous dry conditions. The current letter does not
include a request for groundwater monitoring. If conditions change, ACEH could request sampling of the wells along
Calaveras Road.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Morgan, Joe [mailto:joe.morgan@urs.com]

Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 3:20 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Mike Stafford (mikestafford@chevron.com); Steve Gwin (GWST@chevron.com); Pilachowski, Christine; Wiraatmadja,
Vicky; Horwath, Robert

Subject: CPL Sunol, CA Site

Jerry, thanks of the clarification on your letter on the subject site dated September 11, 2014. Specifically the item we
discussed was in the second paragraph on the first page relating to groundwater monitoring wells 12-15 along Calaveras
Road. You clarified that the wells do not need to be sampled and the letter does not require future quarterly
groundwater monitoring reporting.

URS agrees with this clarification, and just wanted to make sure we had a common understanding.
URS will work with the SFPUC to address the other concerns raised in your letter.
Thanks again, Joe.

Joe Morgan I11

Senior Project Manager
URS Corporation

1333 Broadway, Suite 800
Oakland, CA 94612

Telephone 510-874-3201
Fax 510-874-3268
Cell 510-381-4130



This e-mail and any attachments contain URS Corporation confidential information that may be proprietary or privileged. If you
receive this message in error or are not the intended recipient, you should not retain, distribute, disclose or use any of this
information and you should destroy the e-mail and any attachments or copies.



